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 As a Maine citizen, I support LD1474, An Act to Strengthen the Teaching of 
Wabanaki Studies in Maine Schools.
I believe students recieving an education in Maine deserve to learn about and 
understand our state's history in its entirety, as this will serve to bolster our 
community moving forward. Maine should pride itself on equitable inclusion of all of 
its peoples. Maine schools must comply with LD291, we cannot allow our 
indigineous neighbor's history and lives (past, present, and future) to be overlooked or
suppressed.


